
 
 
 
 

For safety, we know that our students may need cell 
phones; but please remind them they should turn off 
their ringers before coming to school and they 
should remain put away until after they leave. 
Teachers may allow students to use their phones for 
class purposes, but this is at the teacher’s 
discretion. Under no circumstances should students 
take or send photos or videos of other students and 
staff members.  
 


